
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Wednesday 20th March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students, 
 
Consilium Academies – Year 11 Revision Page 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Consilium Academies Revision Page!                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 
This online resource hub is designed to support our students in Maths, English, Science, Art, and 
enhancing their study skills. With a wide range of materials tailored to enrich learning and reinforce 
knowledge, our students can now access invaluable resources at their fingertips. 
 
Visit https://consilium.froglms.net/student-revision to explore the content and begin your journey 
towards academic excellence. Together, let's make the most of this opportunity to achieve greater 
success in your studies. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Gary Talbot 
Education Advisor 
Consilium Academies 
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